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PHILIPPINE CONSULATE GENERAL IN MILAN VISITS CUNEO  
TO RENDER CONSULAR SERVICES 

 

 
Consul General Fernandez administering the oath of allegiance to  25 Filipinos who completed documentary 
requirements for Philippine citizenship reacquisition and retention (RA 9225).     

 
 
19 June 2022- Consul General Bernadette Therese C. Fernandez led an eleven- 
member team on 18 and 19 June 2022 to visit Cuneo to render mobile consular 
services to Filipinos residing in Cuneo and nearby provinces in the Piemonte region.       
  
A total of 423 transactions were processed, namely: 228 transactions for passport civil 
registry, Philippine citizenship reacquisition and retention, certification and legalization 
of documents, 130 transactions for the Overseas Workers Welfare Administration 
(OWWA) and 65 transactions for the Social Security System. 
 
In addition, over 240 passports were distributed to Filipinos residing in the Piemonte 
region (Cuneo, Turin, Asti, Alba, Biella).   



 
Welfare Officer Petrona Bergado, SSS Representative Jessielyn Sia and Consul General Fernandez celebrate the 
124

th
 Anniversary of Philippine Independence with the Filipino community.    

 
 
 

 
FEDFAP family with Team Milan PCG. 

 



 

 
Filipino Community in Cuneo with FEDFAP  

 
The Federation of Filipino Associations in Piemonte (FEDFAP) and the Filipino 
community of Cuneo commemorated on Sunday, 19th of June, the 124th anniversary of 
the proclamation of Philippine Independence with a flag ceremony and with the Consul 
General reading of the message of the President. Festive Filipino fiesta food were 
served to all attendees.  
 
The Consul General conveyed thanks and appreciation to the Filipinos in the Piemonte 
region, especially the officers and members of FEDFAP, for the solid support in all the 
programs of the Consulate to reach out to all Filipinos in their region.   END. 


